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10th September 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

There is a wake at Great Bealings church on Friday 24th September and the cars will parking at the Bealings Village Hall carpark, arriving just before 3pm!

Unfortunately this means that parents will not be able to park at the Village hall for the usual school pick up time of 3pm. Therefore to get round this problem we are asking for the children to be collected at 2pm on this day. Can we please also ask that the Village Hall carpark be vacated as soon as you have collected your child/ren (no lingering for a play on the playing field I'm afraid).

Football club will run at 2pm on this day and the children who stay for this can be collected at 3pm. Parents can park in the school playground at collection.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause but it is unavoidable and will hopefully be a one off situation.

Best wishes,

The Bealings Team
Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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